
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:   21 March 2020     

 

References: Eastern Samar Province Executive Order No. BPE 03-015 (HD 088/20) 

    Northern Samar Province Executive Order No. 01-03-20 (HD 089/20) 
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 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 060/20 – VISAYAS ISLANDS, SAMAR IS. – PORT PROTOCOLS 
 

IN CONNECTION TO THE EFFORTS OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS TO 
CONTROL THE SPREAD OF COVID- 19, THE FOLLOWING RULES ARE BEING 
IMPLEMENTED AT THE PORTS IN THE PROVINCES IN SAMAR ISLAND: 

 
I. RESTRICTIONS TO MOVEMENT OF PEOPLE 
 

A. ENTRY OF PERSONS TO RESPECTIVE PROVINCES AND CITIES IN 
SAMAR ISLAND ARE PROHIBITED EXCEPT HEALTH WORKERS, 
AUTHORIZED GOVERNMENT OFFICIALS, PERSONS WHO ARE 
TRAVELING DUE TO MEDICAL AND HUMANITARIAN REASONS, AND 
OTHER PERSONS AUTHORIZED BY LAW. THE FOLLOWING ARE THE 
DURATION OF SAID PROHIBITIONS FOR EACH PROVINCES: 

 
1. EASTERN SAMAR PROVINCE: 22 MARCH TO 12 APRIL 2020 
2. NORTHERN SAMAR PROVINCE: 19 MARCH TO 15 APRIL 2020 
3. SAMAR PROVINCE: 19 MARCH TO 15 APRIL 2020 

 
B. ALL MOTORBOATS, BANCAS, AND SIMILAR VESSELS COMING FROM 

AREAS OUTSIDE OF SAMAR PROVINCE ARE NOT ALLOWED TO DOCK 
OR LAND AT ANY BARANGAY OF THE PROVINCE FROM 19 MARCH TO 
15 APRIL 2020. 
 

C. VESSELS ANY KIND FROM AREAS OUTSIDE OF EASTERN SAMAR 
PROVINCE ARE NOT ALLOWED TO DOCK OR LAND AT THE COASTLINE 
OF THE PROVINCE FROM 22 MARCH TO 12 APRIL 2020. 

 
II. RESTRICTIONS TO MOVEMENT OF CARGO 

 
A. VESSELS ARE ALLOWED TO UNLOAD AND LOAD CARGO AT ANY 

PORT IN SAMAR ISLAND. HOWEVER, CREW MEMBERS OF SAID 
VESSELS AND DELIVERY PERSONNEL WILL BE SUBJECTED TO 
APPLICABLE HEALTH AND QUARANTINE PROTOCOLS. 
 

 

Please e-mail at maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
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MASTERS OF VESSELS WISHING TO CALL AT ANY PORT IN SAMAR ISLAND 

ARE ADVISED TO CONTACT THE PORT AUTHORITIES FOR FURTHER 
GUIDANCE. 

 
 

By Authority of the OIC Director, Hydrography Branch 
 

 
 

        Lt Commander JOHN M LABINDALAWA 
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